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I oppose HB 3414. 

 

  It is our LOCAL governments who are best suited to determine variance issues for 

housing developments.  If this bill is passed communities throughout our State lose 

protections assured by local governments through Statewide Land Use Goal 5. 

 

Those of us who live in the affected communities should be the ones who decide 

what is best for cities, towns and rural areas.  Our historic landmarks and districts 

should be protected. 


